P.O Box 3036 Kingshill St. Croix U.S.V.I 00851

Email: pdastcroixpastor@gmail.com
Tel. (340) 208-0791

Pastor and Mrs. David Archibald Serving at: Calvary Baptist Church St. Croix U.S.V.I



Monday, March 3, 2025

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

Greetings in the Name above all names, Jesus Christ. We praise the Lord for what He is doing here on the field where He has placed us. The year started out very busy as there was, and still is much to do in terms of charting a way forward through the wisdom of God for the ministry in which He has placed us.

A couple of weeks ago, we were blessed to have baptized some young people who are truly excited about the Lord. It's great to see anyone come to the Lord and follow Him in Baptism; but it is especially encouraging to see young people take this step as they are the ones to carry on the work of the Lord in the future if the Lord tarries His coming. Please pray for these young people that they will stay focused and strong in the Lord in hostile territory. Also pray as we are seeking to revive the children's and youth ministries at the church, and also community outreach.

Over the past few weeks many in our church and on the island have been suffering with a really bad flu that continues to affect so a great number of persons. It even touched our family, especially our son David Jr., who was out of school for a number of days. We are all doing much better now and many of our people are recuperating as well.

We are already looking forward to the summer. We were hoping to conduct VBS with the help of a team from the U.S Main Land, but because of schedules, it looks questionable if this will happen this year. Pray that the will of the Lord will be done in this matter. Thank you for continuing to stand with us in the Work of the Lord here in St. Croix. Your prayers and support means much to us. May the blessing of the Lord continue to rest upon you all.

In Christian Service,

Pastor David Archibald and Family



Fundamental Baptist Home Missions P.O. Box 1510 Bessemer City, NC 28016 USA

Tel. 704-629-4176 fbhmissions@yahoo.com